
The Flaming Lips

Christopher Edge



  Staring at Sound: The True Story of Oklahoma's
Fabulous Flaming Lips Jim DeRogatis,2007-12-18 An
engrossing and intimate portrait of the Oklahoma-
based psychedelic pop band the Flaming Lips, cult
heroes to millions of indie-rock fans. In July
2002, the Flaming Lips released an ambitious album
called Yoshimi Battles the Pink Robots, which
merged elements of orchestral pop, electronic
dance music, and old-fashioned psychedelic rock
with lyrical themes that were simultaneously
poignant and philosophical and supremely silly.
The album sold a million copies worldwide,
introduced the Flaming Lips to a mass audience,
and made them one of the best-known cult bands in
rock history. Staring at Sound is the tale of the
Flaming Lips’s fascinating career (which, in
reality, began in 1983) and the many colorful
personalities in their orbit, especially Wayne
Coyne, their charismatic and visionary founder.
Based on hundreds of hours of interviews with the
band, it follows the Flaming Lips through the
thriving indie-rock underground of the 1980s and
the alternative-rock movement of the early ’90s,
during which they found fans in such rock legends
as Paul McCartney, the Rolling Stones, Robert
Plant, and Devo, and respected peers in such acts
as the White Stripes, Radiohead, and Beck. It
concludes with exclusive coverage of the creation
of the group’s latest album, At War with the
Mystics.
  Flaming Lips' Zaireeka Mark
Richardson,2009-12-24 Zaireeka is the anti-
headphone and the anti-mp3. It purposely makes the
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two biggest developments in end-user music in the
last 30 years irrelevant. Zaireeka is not mobile.
It is not personal. It is not solitary, cannot be
easily controlled, and can't easily be consumed in
small doses. So another way to think of Zaireeka
is as a one-off piece of technology that comes in
a highly inconvenient dead-end format. The Flaming
Lips' 1997 album Zaireeka is one of the most
peculiar albums ever recorded, consisting of four
CDs meant to be played simultaneously on four CD
players. Approaching this powerful and complex
art-rock masterpiece from multiple angles, Mark
Richardson's prismatic study of Zaireeka mirrors
the structure the work itself. Thoughts on
communal listening and the death of the album are
interspersed with the story of the Zaireeka's
creation (with assistance from Wayne Coyne) and an
in-depth analysis of the music, leading to a
complete picture of a record that proved to be a
watershed for both the band and adventurous music
fans alike.
  Staring at Sound Jim DeRogatis,2006-04-27 In
July 2002, the Flaming Lips released their
ambitious eleventh album entitled 'Yoshimi Battles
the Pink Robots' that merged elements of
orchestral pop, electronic dance music and old-
fashioned psychedelic rock with lyrical themes
that were simultaneously poignant, philosophical
and supremely silly. The album sold a million
copies worldwide, introduced the Flaming Lips to a
mass audience, and made them one of the best-known
cult bands in recent rock history. 'Staring at
Sound' is the tale of the Flaming Lips's
fascinating, long career (which began in 1983) and
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the many colourful personalities in its orbit,
particularly Wayne Coyne, the charismatic and
visionary founder. Written with the complete
cooperation of the band, it follows the Lips
through the thriving indie-rock underground of the
1980s and the alternative rock movement of the
early 90s, during which they found fans in such
rock legends as Paul McCartney, the Rolling
Stones, Robert Plant, Devo, and respected peers in
such acts as the White Stripes, Radiohead, and
Beck. 'Staring at Sound' is an illuminating, well-
researched, fast-moving and very human portrait of
one of the most distinctive rock music acts of our
time.
  Flaming Lips' Zaireeka Mark
Richardson,2010-01-01 Zaireeka is the anti-
headphone and the anti-mp3. It purposely makes the
two biggest developments in end-user music in the
last 30 years irrelevant. Zaireeka is not mobile.
It is not personal. It is not solitary, cannot be
easily controlled, and can't easily be consumed in
small doses. So another way to think of Zaireeka
is as a one-off piece of technology that comes in
a highly inconvenient dead-end format. The Flaming
Lips' 1997 album Zaireeka is one of the most
peculiar albums ever recorded, consisting of four
CDs meant to be played simultaneously on four CD
players. Approaching this powerful and complex
art-rock masterpiece from multiple angles, Mark
Richardson's prismatic study of Zaireeka mirrors
the structure the work itself. Thoughts on
communal listening and the death of the album are
interspersed with the story of the Zaireeka's
creation (with assistance from Wayne Coyne) and an
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in-depth analysis of the music, leading to a
complete picture of a record that proved to be a
watershed for both the band and adventurous music
fans alike.
  The Many Worlds of Albie Bright Christopher
Edge,2017-05-30 Fun science meets humor and heart
in this adventure about a boy who is searching for
his mother . . . in a parallel universe. Stephen
Albie Bright leads a happy, normal life. Well, as
normal as it gets with two astrophysicist parents
who named their son after their favorite
scientists, Stephen Hawking and Albert Einstein.
But then Albie’s mother dies of cancer, and his
world is shattered. When his father explains that
she might be alive in a parallel universe, Albie
knows he has to find her. So, armed with a box, a
laptop, and a banana, Albie sets out to do just
that. Of course, when you’re universe-hopping for
the very first time, it’s difficult to find the
one you want. As Albie searches, he discovers some
pretty big surprises about himself and our
universe(s), and stumbles upon the answers to
life’s most challenging questions. A poignant,
funny, and heartwarming adventure, this
extraordinary novel is for anyone who has ever
been curious. Praise for The Many Worlds of Albie
Bright: “A big book with a big brain, big laughs,
and a big, big heart.” —FRANK COTTRELL BOYCE, New
York Times bestselling author of Millions and
Cosmic “Hilarious and full of heart.” —PIERS
TORDAY, author of The Last Wild “I’d love this
book in all the worlds. Heartbreaking,
heartwarming, heartstopping. Amazing.” —HOLLY
SMALE, author of the award-winning Geek Girl
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series “Heartwarming.” —The Guardian “Proves the
theory that novels about science can be enormous
fun.” —The Times Children’s Book of the Week (UK)
“Moving, and exploding with scientific ideas and
wonder.” —The Herald (UK)
  Staring At Sound Jim Derogatis,2006-03-01
Describes the neopsychedelic band's rise to
success, the colorful personalities of the band,
their cult following, and their unique music,
which blends orchestral pop, electronic dance
music, psychedelic rock, and lyrical themes.
  Every Record Tells a Story Steve Carr,2020
  Dust & Grooves Eilon Paz,2015-09-15 A
photographic look into the world of vinyl record
collectors—including Questlove—in the most
intimate of environments—their record rooms.
Compelling photographic essays from photographer
Eilon Paz are paired with in-depth and insightful
interviews to illustrate what motivates these
collectors to keep digging for more records. The
reader gets an up close and personal look at a
variety of well-known vinyl champions, including
Gilles Peterson and King Britt, as well as a
glimpse into the collections of known and unknown
DJs, producers, record dealers, and everyday
enthusiasts. Driven by his love for vinyl records,
Paz takes us on a five-year journey unearthing the
very soul of the vinyl community.
  Smithsonian Rock and Roll Bill
Bentley,2017-10-24 In December 2015, the
Smithsonian called on rock and roll lovers around
the world to collect photos and stories of their
favorite moments in music. Fans dug through
attics, basements, closets, shoeboxes, digital
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cameras, and photo albums to post great rock shots
to rockandroll.si.edu. From Woodstock to the
Whisky a Go Go, from Lollapalooza to the 9:30
Club, and all the rockin' places in between, fans
overwhelmingly responded with their favorite rock
and roll moments. Iconic artists ranging from the
Who to Nirvana to Chuck Berry to the Jimi Hendrix
and many more are celebrated here. There are early
photographs of everyone from Run-D.M.C. to the
Runaways, and contemporary shots of some of the
biggest names in music, including Bruce
Springsteen, the Rolling Stones, and Metallica.
Presented together, these photographs create a
kaleidoscopic history of the artists, the musical
styles, the venues, the concerts, and the fans.
This is rock and roll as it has never been seen
before.
  The Empty Bottle Chicago John E. Dugan,2016
Stories, photos, and ephemera contributed by the
Empty Bottle's community of fans, performers, and
staff over it's 20+ year history.
  Animal Wife Lara Ehrlich,2020-09-08 In this
award-winning debut collection, fifteen magical
realism stories portray girls and women searching
for an escape from their everyday lives. “In
villages where women bore most of the weight of a
constricted life, witches flew by night on
broomsticks,” said Italo Calvino of the way
imagination bridges the gap between everyday
existence and an idealized alternative . . . The
fifteen stories of Animal Wife are unified by
girls and women who cross this threshold seeking
liberation from family responsibilities, from
societal expectations, from their own minds. A
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girl born with feathers undertakes a quest for the
mother who abandoned her. An indecisive woman
drinks Foresight, only to become stymied by the
futures branching before her. A proofreader
cultivates a cage-fighting alter ego. A woman
becomes psychologically trapped in her car. A girl
acts on her desire for a childhood friend as a
monster draws closer to the shore. A widow invites
a bear to hibernate in her den . . . Animal Wife
was selected as the winner of the Red Hen Fiction
Award by New York Times– bestselling author Ann
Hood, who says, “From the first sentence Animal
Wife grabbed me and never let go. Sensual and
intelligent, with gorgeous prose, it made me dizzy
with its exploration and illumination of the inner
and outer lives of girls and women.” Praise for
Animal Wife “Whimsy and fantasy meet the way
things really turn out in stories from a strong
new voice.” —Kirkus Reviews “Strange, funny,
fearsome, Animal Wife is a gorgeous book, weird in
its very bones.” —Elizabeth McCracken, author of
Bowlaway: A Novel “Lara Ehrlich has written a
collection of stories that allow for escapism.”
—F(r)iction “I was particularly intrigued by the
way Lara beautifully portrays the inner struggle
between wildness and domesticity, the surreal
elements of each story lending a mythical
complexity to these conflicts. Really lovely and
thought-provoking. Perfect for fans of Aimee
Bender, Karen Russell, and Angela Carter.” —Joy
Baglio, founder of Pioneer Valley Writer’s
Workshop
  Boom Town Sam Anderson,2018-08-21 A brilliant,
kaleidoscopic narrative of Oklahoma City—a great
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American story of civics, basketball, and destiny,
from award-winning journalist Sam Anderson NAMED
ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY The New York
Times Book Review • NPR • Chicago Tribune • San
Francisco Chronicle • The Economist • Deadspin
Oklahoma City was born from chaos. It was founded
in a bizarre but momentous “Land Run” in 1889,
when thousands of people lined up along the
borders of Oklahoma Territory and rushed in at
noon to stake their claims. Since then, it has
been a city torn between the wild energy that
drives its outsized ambitions, and the forces of
order that seek sustainable progress. Nowhere was
this dynamic better realized than in the drama of
the Oklahoma City Thunder basketball team’s
2012-13 season, when the Thunder’s brilliant
general manager, Sam Presti, ignited a firestorm
by trading future superstar James Harden just days
before the first game. Presti’s all-in gamble on
“the Process”—the patient, methodical management
style that dictated the trade as the team’s best
hope for long-term greatness—kicked off a pivotal
year in the city’s history, one that would include
pitched battles over urban planning, a series of
cataclysmic tornadoes, and the frenzied hope that
an NBA championship might finally deliver the
glory of which the city had always dreamed. Boom
Town announces the arrival of an exciting literary
voice. Sam Anderson, former book critic for New
York magazine and now a staff writer at the New
York Times magazine, unfolds an idiosyncratic mix
of American history, sports reporting, urban
studies, gonzo memoir, and much more to tell the
strange but compelling story of an American city
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whose unique mix of geography and history make it
a fascinating microcosm of the democratic
experiment. Filled with characters ranging from
NBA superstars Kevin Durant and Russell Westbrook;
to Flaming Lips oddball frontman Wayne Coyne; to
legendary Great Plains meteorologist Gary England;
to Stanley Draper, Oklahoma City's would-be Robert
Moses; to civil rights activist Clara Luper; to
the citizens and public servants who survived the
notorious 1995 bombing of the Alfred P. Murrah
federal building, Boom Town offers a remarkable
look at the urban tapestry woven from control and
chaos, sports and civics.
  Let it Blurt Jim DeRogatis,2008-12-10 Let It
Blurt is the raucous and righteous biography of
Lester Bangs (1949-82)--the gonzo journalist,
gutter poet, and romantic visionary of rock
criticism. No writer on rock 'n' roll ever lived
harder or wrote better--more passionately, more
compellingly, more penetratingly. He lived the
rock 'n' roll lifestyle, guzzling booze and
Romilar like water, matching its energy in prose
that erupted from the pages of Rolling Stone,
Creem, and The Village Voice. Bangs agitated in
the seventies for sounds that were harsher,
louder, more electric, and more alive, in the
course of which he charted and defined the
aesthetics of heavy metal and punk. He was treated
as a peer by such brash visionaries as Lou Reed,
Patti Smith, Richard Hell, Captain Beefheart, The
Clash, Debbie Harry, and other luminaries. Let It
Blurt is a scrupulously researched account of
Lester Bangs's fascinating (if often tawdry and
unappetizing) life story, as well as a window on
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rock criticism and rock culture in their most
turbulent and creative years. It includes a never-
before-published piece by Bangs, the hilarious How
to Be a Rock Critic, in which he reveals the
secrets of his dubious, freeloading trade.
  The Flaming Lips Famous Coloring Book Celine
Alayah,2020-07-24 This international bestselling
adult coloring book has helped millions of people
in achieving stress relief and deep relaxation.
The Flaming Lips famous coloring book for adults
will make you feel calm as you color the uniquely
designed patterns.Our coloring book is a great
emotional & spiritual detox: ).
  Rock and Roll Always Forgets Chuck
Eddy,2011-08-10 The best, most provocative
reviews, interviews, columns, and essays written
by the entertaining, idiosyncratic, and
influential music writer Chuck Eddy over the past
twenty-five years.
  Everything Matters! Ron Currie,2010-07-27
Startlingly talented . . . he survives the
inevitable, apt comparisons to Kurt Vonnegut and
writes in a tenderly mordant voice all his own. -
Janet Maslin, The New York Times In this novel
rich in character, Junior Thibodeau grows up in
rural Maine in a time of Atari, baseball cards,
pop Catholicism, and cocaine. He also knows
something no one else knows-neither his exalted
parents, nor his baseball-savant brother, nor the
love of his life (she doesn't believe him anyway):
The world will end when he is thirty-six. While
Junior searches for meaning in a doomed world, his
loved ones tell an all-American family saga of
fathers and sons, blinding romance, lost love, and
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reconciliation-culminating in one final triumph
that reconfigures the universe. A tour de force of
storytelling, Everything Matters! is a genre-
bending potpourri of alternative history, sci-fi,
and the great American tale in the tradition of
John Irving and Margaret Atwood.
  One Last Song Mike Ayers,2020-10-13 An
ironically upbeat book that asks some of today’s
most inimitable musicians which song they would
choose to be the last one they ever hear Variety
Best Music Book of 2020 TIME Best Book of Fall
2020 Selection If you could choose the last song
you’d hear before you died, what would it be and
why? Your favorite song of all time? Perhaps the
one you danced to at your wedding? The song from
that time you got super stoned and just let the
chords speak to you? It’s a hard question that
Mike Ayers has thought about for years. In One
Last Song, Ayers invites 30 musicians to consider
what song they would each want to accompany them
to those pearly white gates. Weaving together
their explanations with evocative illustrations
and poignant interludes—what your song to die to
says about you, what songs famous people have died
to, and more. The book offers insight into the
minds of famous artists and provides an entry
point for considering how integral music is to our
own personal narratives. Artists Featured: Jim
James of My Morning Jacket, André 3000, Killer
Mike, Jeff Tweedy of Wilco, Phoebe Bridgers,
Richard Reed Parry of Arcade Fire, Sam Beam of
Iron & Wine, Colin Meloy of the Decemberists,
Wayne Coyne of The Flaming Lips, Lauren Mayberry
of CHVRCHES, A.C. Newman of The New Pornographers,
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Courtney Barrett, Bobb Bruno of Best Coast, Angel
Olsen, Regina Spektor, Kevin Morby, Will Oldham,
Julia Holter, Margo Price, Sonny Rollins, Ryley
Walker, Merrill Garbus of tUnE-yArDs, Yannis
Phillippakis of Foals, Bettye Lavette, M.C. Taylor
of Hiss Golden Messenger, Wanda Jackson, Roseanne
Cash, Lucinda Williams, and Beth Orton.
  The Flaming Lips Killer Coloring Book Demi
Rollins,2020-06-23 Wipe out all the negative
energy with our miracle healing The Flaming Lips
killer coloring book. 1. Boost your anti-stress
vibrations with our relaxation adult coloring
book.2. Find your chakras with our balanced and
meditational coloring book for adults.3. Discover
a child within your soul with beautiful soothing
designs.
  Gimme Indie Rock Andrew Earles,2014-09-15 Music
journalist Andrew Earles provides a rundown of 500
landmark albums recorded and released by bands of
the indie rock genre--
  X-Men '92 Vol. 2 Chris Sims,Chad
Bowers,2017-04-19 CollectsÿX-Men '92 (2016) #6-10.
The X-Men are working security at LILAPALOOZA -
Westchester's biggest festival! But just because
they're security, doesn't mean they stop being
TARGETS! Guest-starring: THE FLAMING LIPS, TOADIES
AND LILA CHENEY!

Thank you for reading The Flaming Lips. As you may
know, people have look numerous times for their
chosen books like this The Flaming Lips, but end
up in malicious downloads.
Rather than reading a good book with a cup of tea
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in the afternoon, instead they cope with some
harmful virus inside their computer.

The Flaming Lips is available in our book
collection an online access to it is set as public
so you can get it instantly.
Our books collection hosts in multiple locations,
allowing you to get the most less latency time to
download any of our books like this one.
Kindly say, the The Flaming Lips is universally
compatible with any devices to read
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